
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
TOWN OF LANARK 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that on Wednesday, November 20, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Lanark Town Hall, a 
PUBLIC HEARING on the PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET of the Town of Lanark in Portage County will be held.  The 
proposed budget in detail is available for inspection at the Town Hall by appointment - call 715-256-9801 or 
email clerk@tn.lanark.wi.gov.  The following is a summary of the proposed 2025 Budget: 

 
 



NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
OF THE ELECTORS OF THE TOWN OF LANARK, PORTAGE COUNTY 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that on Wednesday, November 20, 2024 immediately following completion of the 
Public Hearing on the Proposed 2025 Budget which begins at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall of Lanark at 7174 
County Road TT, a Special Town Meeting of the Electors, called by the Town Board pursuant to section 
60.12(1)(c) of Wis. Statutes will be held for the following purposes: 
 

1. To adopt the 2024 town tax levy to be paid in 2025 pursuant to Sect. 60.10(1)(a) of Wis. Statutes. 
     
NOTICE is hereby given that following adjournment of the Special Town Meeting, the Town Board will convene 
to a Special Town Board meeting, including discussion and adoption of the 2025 Budget for the Town of 
Lanark.  
 

1. Adoption of the 2025 Budget 
2. Approve refuse charge 2024 payable 2025 
3. Approve fire number charge 2024 payable 2025 

   
Dated this 30th day of October 2024  
 
Kimberly Beaudoin 
Town Clerk 
Town of Lanark 


